
3-8-22 

 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on 

this 8th day of March, 2022 at 7:00 pm.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa 

Hoke, and Kristin Volson were present. 

 

Community Easter event was discussed at length. It will be held on April 10th, 2:00 pm, in the 

city park. 

 

Park benches have arrived. Plans to install will be tabled until weather allows us to do so. 

 

Upcoming grants need to be submitted. 

 

Rib Fest will be held on June 25th, in Anamoose. Ideas were discussed as to the involvement of 

the park board. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on April 7th, 2022 at 5:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

 

 


